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Falls City Police Department Happy in New Facility 
 (KLZA) -- The Falls City Police Department moved recently to their new offices in the new City
Hall Building. 

Police Chief John Caverzagie said while everything is not quite in place yet,  the move is a welcome
one.

The new space includes a larger are for the dispatchers;  updated equipment and more space for the
officers.

The move was made July 29th.  
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